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Dec. 2, 2009
Ms. Thomasa McLemore

12010 SE 212th Pl

Kent, WA  98031

Dear Ms. McLemore:

Thank you for your phone call today expressing your interest in Evergreen’s Master in Teaching Program. As we discussed, you will be working to finish your bachelor’s degree, and within your degree to prepare you to enter the MIT program you are strongly encouraged to finish expected coursework towards your endorsements. With your interest in special education, you can take our series of five special education endorsement classes (see enclosure) for a total of 24 credits, beginning either summer 2010 or 2011. If you wish to work with younger children, you should also be preparing to have the coursework done for an elementary education endorsement. I have enclosed our elementary education worksheet, and some of this coursework might already have been finish in your associates from Green River CC.
I hope to meet you at our Tacoma campus in January, but you are free to call and schedule an individual advising appointment anytime you are able to make it to Olympia. Feel free to call or email if you have questions after reading over our catalog.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

Associate Director Teacher Education Programs
Certification Officer
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